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f Dr. Carroll W. Zabel
: Chairman, Advisory Committee
! on Reactor Safeguards
Us. S, Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C,
Dear Dr. Zabel:
Cighteen copies of the following are transmitted
for the review of the Committee:
NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION
(Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station) ACRS Committee Members
: SHB.«L .. HON. 2.
: AEC letter dated June 6, 1968, with list of  HE..«L.. e _ges
' comments concerning additional information WLF. ... HOM. .<- ...
' required relating to seismic design, transient FAG_. __ ASh. o
9 analysis and accident design considerations. SHH'fE;- 0.
L. W
2. e
' Date Mailed. 4/R/ /6%
I

Sincerely yours,

028 Q. s

Peter A, Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated above
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